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September 1, 2022, 1:00-3:30 PM 
This meeting will be held in person at the address below. 

Members of the public may attend either in person or virtually. 
 

Dept. of Medical Assistance Services, 600 East Broad Street, Richmond, Room 102 A&B (First Floor) 
Please review building security procedures below.* 

 
To Join Meeting Remotely: 

Click here to enter event 
Meeting ID: 160 571 1519    Passcode:  443954 

Dial in (Phone): 
+1 551 285 1373 

Remote Conference Captioning Link: 
https://www.streamtext.net/player?event=HamiltonRelayRCC-0901-VA3562 

  
I. Welcome  1:00 pm 

II. CHIPAC Business   1:05-1:30 pm 

A. Review/approval of minutes from June 9 meeting 
B. Membership update 
C. CHIPAC policy for virtual meetings and remote participation  
D. CHIPAC meeting schedule for 2023 

III. DMAS Behavioral Health Policy and Data Updates    
A. Project BRAVO/ARTS updates 1:30-2:15 pm  
B. Behavioral Health Utilization Dashboard 2:15-2:55 pm  
C. Behavioral Health HEDIS Dashboard 2:55-3:15pm  

IV. Agenda for December 8 CHIPAC Meeting  3:15-3:25 pm 

V. Public Comment   3:25-3:30 pm 
 

Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request for persons with disabilities  
or limited English proficiency. Please notify the DMAS Civil Rights Coordinator at  

(804) 482-7269, or at civilrightscoordinator@dmas.virginia.gov, at least five (5) business 
days prior to the meeting to make arrangements. 

https://virginia-gov.zoomgov.com/j/1605711519?pwd=Yk5sVUZ3UFFmeThwSGFteWdxMEVzQT09
https://www.streamtext.net/player?event=HamiltonRelayRCC-0901-VA3562
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* DMAS BUILDING SECURITY PROCEDURES: 
  

1. Enter through the main entrance on Broad Street.   
2. Go to the first floor visitor’s center (glass walled area). You will be asked to provide valid 

identification and will then be issued a visitor’s badge. You must display the badge at all times 
while on site at DMAS.   

3. All visitors will be escorted at all times by a DMAS employee while on site. At the end of the 
visit, you will return your badge to the visitor’s desk and sign out. 

4. Face coverings are not mandatory, but we encourage all guests and staff to use face coverings. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


